
 

 

We would like to personally invite you to the  PCG SOUTHERN MISSOURI DISTRICT LINC 
CONFERENCE.  We understand that we all are facing challenging times in our nation. It is our 
earnest desire that through this year’s conference we can assist  our leaders and churches to 

do more than just survive but rather THRIVE! 

The 2021 LINC conference will be held  
THURSDAY, MARCH 11TH AND FRIDAY, MARCH 12TH AT 

 MESSENGER CHURCH IN FENTON, MO.   

We will be hearing from several great leaders!  Bishop Bob McGee will speak at our opening 
session on Thursday evening  at 7:00pm followed by a special ordination ceremony. 

   
Friday morning we will begin at 9:00am with a general session led by Brandon Kelley and a 
panel of guests.  We will also hold 3 breakout sessions  consisting of 3 different speakers in 

each session.   Each will cover a wide variety of relevant topics for ministry leaders.  We will 
provide FREE Chic-fil-a box lunches for all our registered guests. Pastor John Rhodes, the Host 

Pastor will close out our conference with a powerful word. 
   

We will do our best to ensure the safety of everyone in attendance.  Hand sanitizer stations 
and social distancing setup will be implemented.   St Louis County is currently under a mask 
mandate therefore masks are encouraged but we will not regulate it during the conference.  

Masks will be worn at the personal discretion of those attending once inside the building. 

REGISTRATION DETAILS: 
Early registration cost is $25 per person.  Group Rates are also available. 

For every 5 people registered, the 6th person is FREE. 
These rates apply until February 28th. 

All registrations received after February 28th are $35 per person. 

We Hope To See You At The 
2021 PCG SOMO DISTRICT LINC CONFERENCE

This Conference is presented by Southern Missouri District PCG

LINC CONFERENCE


